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Michael J. Mannion

The Building Industry Association of Greater Chicago (BIAGC), in conjunction with the Home Builders Association

of Illinois (HBAI), will host a webinar on July 21, 2022 to discuss the impact of HB5412 and HB4600 that were

signed into law by Governor JB Pritzker on June 10th. Michael Mannion, the HBAI Lobbyist in Springfield, will

present.

Effective July 1, 2023, two new Illinois laws make general contractors liable for unpaid wages by their

subcontractors. Learn how these bills can impact your business and more importantly, how to protect your

business from unscrupulous subcontractors who fail to pay their workers.

For more information, click here.
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